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Thank you everyone for your hard work and 
dedication this year.  Mr Brown has been offered 
a wonderful opportunity to teach at Tamworth 
Public School in 2014.  We wish him all the best 
next year. Mr Brown has been a wonderful 
member of our school community and he will be 
greatly missed by parents, staff and students. 
Mrs Price is also leaving us to teach at Somerton 
Public School next year.  Mrs Price’s students 
have achieved outstanding results in Literacy 
and Numeracy . Thank you Amanda for all your 
hard work—you will also be greatly missed.  
Thank you also to Mrs Julie Petersen for her 
hard work on Kindergarten in 2013. We hope to 
see all back with us at Nemingha in the future.  
We will welcome Mr Merv McCahon back as our 
GA in 2014 and thank Mr John Atwood for 
relieving in his position  for most of this year.  

To our students and parents who are leaving 
Nemingha Public School this year, best wishes 
for the future and thank you for your ongoing 
support of our wonderful school. 

Have a lovely Christmas everyone and a happy 
and safe holiday. 

Kerrel 
 

Year 6  Farwell 2013 
 

On Thursday evening  12th of December  Year 5 
students and parents ran the year 6 Farewell. 
This year the theme was Hollywood Red Carpet. 
Year 6 walked down the red carpet with our Year 
5 escorts. We were presented with individual 
Oscars. We shared stories and photos of our of 
childhood life.   
 

This year Nemingha had the Year 6 Farewell at 
the Ibis Styles hotel, it was fantastic. The food 
was wonderful! 
 

Year 6 would like to thank Forum6 Cinema for 
letting us borrow some movie posters and A1 
Carpet for loaning us the red carpet. We would 

also like to thank Harrison Diss for preparing the 
power point presentation and Lauren Barling and 
Emma Wilson for organising the music for the 
disco. 
 

One behalf of Year 6 we would like to thank Mrs 
Gooch, Mrs Lacey and the Year 5 parents and 
students for organising this great event. We are 
sure that Year 6 will remember this event 
forever. 
 
By Jess, Jessie and Kate 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

UNIFORMS NEXT WEEK 

Students are to wear: 
MONDAY: School uniform 
TUESDAY: Party clothes 
WEDNESDAY: Mufti or sports uniform (parent 
choice). 
WORKING BEE 

Nemingha Public School will be holding a 
working bee for the Stephanie Alexander Kitchen 
Garden on January 11th at 8.00am.  
NEMINGHA’S GOT TALENT 

Auditions for Nemingha’s Got Talent will be held 
on Monday 16th December  between recess and 
lunch.  The finals will be held on Wednesday 
18th December between recess and lunch.  
 
CLASS PARTIES 
All class parties will be held on Tuesday  
17th December, students may wear party clothes 
this day. 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 



 

What’s Cooking in the Canteen 
 

Monday 16th is the last day the Canteen will be 
opened for 2013.  However as our supplies run 
low over the holidays, our menu is very limited.  
There will be plenty of chicken nuggets, juice 
cups and icy bites available. 
 

I would like to thank once again, all our happy 
volunteers who have made a huge contribution 
this year.  Our helpers included 8 grandmas 
and 2 fathers!  It’s been my pleasure to work 
with you all.  Thank you also to all the families 
who support the canteen with purchasing food 
throughout the year, your children have lovely 
manners and are a joy to look after. 
 

Canteen first day of trade in new year will be 
Friday 31st January 2014. 
 

Enjoy your time away together with family and 
friends. 
 
Marion Woods  
Canteen Manager 
 
 
 
 
 

Not long now!  Please check your cupboards 
for any last minute items and  any donations 
will be gratefully accepted. 
 

Opening dates for 2014 
Tuesday 28th January 10am-12pm 
Wednesday 29th January (students return) 
9.00-10.00am 
Monday 3rd February 9.00-10.00am. 
 

Please check the lost property rack, as any 
unclaimed, unnamed uniforms will be recycled 
back into Clothing Pool. 
 
Merry Christmas and may the New Year bring 
peace, happiness and goodwill to all.  
 
Karen Darling 
Clothing Pool Coordinator 
 

LIBRARY 
 

All overdue library books are to be  returned by 
Monday 16th December, please have a good 
look at home for any books which may have 
been overlooked. 
 
Jo Jones 

 
 

Congratulations and a big thank you to Karli 
Tongue and Deanne Lesslie on the success of 
our ‘Ginger Bread House Making ‘ night.  
Everyone had a very enjoyable evening and 
there were some magnificent gingerbread 
houses  leave the hall.   
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 
the parents, carers and friends who have 
helped with our fund raising over the last 12 
months, thanks also, to the teachers and office 
staff who have supported  the fundraising 
committee.   
 

Hoping everyone has a safe and healthy 
Christmas and looking forward to working with 
you all next year. 
 
Sally Cronberger 
Fundraising Coordinator 
 
 

PRESENTATION NIGHT 



December 2013 
Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday 

16 

NPS’s Got Talent 

 

 

17 

All class 
parties 

18 

Last day Term 4 
Students and 

Teachers 
 

 

19 20 

 

27 
Australia Day 

Holiday 

28 
Staff 

Development 
Day 

29 
Years 1 –6 
STUDENTS 

RETURN 

30 31 

January / February 2014 

3 
Kindergarten 2014 

start  

4 5 6 7 

 

   SPECIAL SCRIPTURE SERVICE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LAKE KEEPTI SPORT AND REC. 
KIDS HOLIDAY CAMPS 

MONDAY 6TH—FRIDAY 10TH 
January 2014 

Ages 7-12 

Cost $295.00 

Forms available at; 

www.dsr.nsw.gov/kidscamps 

For further information  Phone 02 67697603 or 
email lakekeepit@communities.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 


